
Pay deal in public service companies
 Norway 

(April 2017) Workers employed by a range of companies providing private and 
public services, including health and social care, are set to benefit from a new pay 
deal negotiated with the Spekter employers' organisation. There will be a basic 
increase of NOK 975 (EUR 110) a year with an additional NOK 2925 (EUR 320) for 
employees earning less than NOK 407265 (EUR 44820). In addition to these general 
increases there will be local pay rises that will be negotiated in the weeks up to the 
beginning of May.
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